Mansfield Township Board of Education

50 Port Murray Road, Port Murray, NJ 07865

Phone:  908-689-3212, Ext. 1185
Fax:  908-689-9504
Email:  deangelop@mansfieldtsd.org

Notice of Rescheduled Meeting

The Mansfield Township Board of Education hereby gives notice of the following meeting changes.
The August 20, 2020 was cancelled and rescheduled for Thursday, August 27, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.  The BOE may take action and consider regularly scheduled business as well as other business that may come before the Board.  An Executive Session may be held.  All are welcome to attend the BOE Meeting.  The meeting will be held at Mansfield Township Elementary School, 50 Port Murray Road, Port Murray, NJ  07865.
Very truly yours,

Paul W. DeAngelo
School Business Administrator/Board Secretary
